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We are in a difficult and critical time. I believe that it is crucial for us to come together to 
support vulnerable students, families, and one another. Members need a union home, 
as well as a fighting union. I pledge to keep standing, writing, speaking and fighting for 
my union brothers and sisters. It takes ALL of us. Remember, you -- WE -- ARE the 
UNION! I am a veteran educator, and one of your NEA State Delegates. I am asking to 
represent you the WEA this year. Thanks and SOLIDARITY! 


